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Summative Outcomes/lasting impact 

1. Students will have a comprehensive, interdisciplinary understanding of women’s issues and 

they will also have an appreciation of the innovative strategies employed by public, private and 

nonprofit sectors in addressing the issues.    

CLASS DISCUSSIONS AND GUEST SPEAKERS ENRICHED STUDENT LEARNING. 

STUDENTS PRESENTED INNOVATIVE PROJECTS RELATED TO “WOMEN’S ISSUES” 

IN THE U.S.  SEE STUDENT EVALUATIONS ATTACHED. 

2. Students would have developed relationships with faculty and students from TISS that could 

result in cultural exchanges through technology or in foreign travels in future years.   

KSU FACULTY ARE PURUSING A SOCIAL ENTREPRENEURSHIP CERTIFICATE WITH 

TISS FACULTY FOR AY 2017. 

3. The international relationships with TISS faculty can result in continuing partnerships for study 

abroad, guest-lectures through Skype, and will result in authorship of the article(s) describing the 

pedagogy and outcome of this project.  

SEE ABOVE.  KSU FACULTY ARE ALSO EXAMINING A BOOK PROPOSAL THAT 

WOULD BE JOINTLY DEVELOPED ADDRESSING SOCIAL ENTREPRENURSHIP FROM 

A SOCIAL STUDIES PERSPECTIVE. 

4. The Co-PIs are planning to apply for the Obama-Singh International grant after reviewing the 

experience and the feedback from students in 2015.  That grant builds on the work of this grant.   
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